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Today is another chance to be better… 

Our Sunday School Children have begun the year looking at Ten 

Character Traits of Jesus, that will help them learn from the many 

lessons the Bible has for us.  

Each week we are taking turns picking out and reading a bible 

story from our Bible Stories Deep Blue book, to see which of the 

stories match up best with Jesus’ amazing character traits. 

The first trait the children worked on was Compassion, and the 

lesson was reinforced by our first Mission Project of the new year.  

 

Our Sunday School children and a few adult volunteers were able 

to make 100 handmade “Jesus loves you!” Valentines, for the 

homeless last month. Forty-Six Valentines went out during our 

Community Breakfast this month, and the other fifty-four are 

waiting for anybody else that may need a sweet reminder of God’s 

love now through March. Reach out to me, if you know of a good 

home for one of our Valentines.  

-Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Director: Rhianna Burke  

Email: education@wesleyworc.org 

 

Upcoming Events 

2025 Vacation Bible 

School 

Thank you, parents, for filling 

out our VBS survey. The best 

dates for the majority of our 

Sunday School families and 

regular volunteers is the week 

of July 28th-July 31st
. 

We will hold VBS during the 

evenings of these four nights 

at 5pm-730pm, with a 

child friendly dinner served 

each night at 5pm. More 

information to come! 

 

Confirmation 2025 

 Confirmation Classes will 

begin after service on 

March 2nd at 1140am 

Parents and Teens meet 

in John Wesley. Reach out to 

Pastor Moo, Joseph Fletcher, 

or Joseph Wilson with any 

questions. An email 

reminder will be sent out the 

week before to all who have 

registered for this class. 

 

mailto:education@wesleyworc.org

